
�tate of q(onnecticut 

By His Excellency Ned Lamont, Governor: an

Official Statement 

®'/lffiREAS, Connecticut's Certified Public Accountants and accounting professionals are 
trusted advisors to hundreds of thousands of taxpayers and businesses, and help foster 
economic growth throughout our state; and 

®'/lffiREAS, the accounting profession is firmly committed to protecting the best financial 
and economic interests of the public; and 

®'/lffiREAS, more than fifteen thousand Certified Public Accountants and other accounting 
professionals serve in public practice, industry, government, not-for-profit, education, and 
other sectors in Connecticut; and 

q)//BEREAS, the accounting profession offers a great variety of engaging career options -
both in terms of the diverse organizations for which individuals might work, and the types of 
varied services they perform; now 

�REFO RE, I, Ned Lamont, Governor of the State of Connecticut, do hereby officially 
proclaim the week of November 7 - 11, 2022, to be 

ACCOUNTING 

OPPORTUNITIES WEEK 
in the State of Connecticut. 

GOVERNOR 


